Dear Friend of Withers Elementary,

The Withers Elementary community would like to humbly request that you consider donating to our Spring Fundraiser
and Auction.

Our Spring Fundraiser has experienced tremendous success thanks to the support of local businesses like yours. We
would like to invite you to join us as we continue to work not only to help our children, but also to see firsthand the
ripple effect of investing in a local, public school in the heart of Dallas. With nearly 50% of our students considered
“economically disadvantaged,” support of our Title | school from the broader community is critical for our continued

success.

In the past, we have used the funds to renovate our school’s library, fund field trips, update our computer lab, refresh the
school auditorium, build a new state-of-the-art playground, and provide free school supplies to every student.

The 2024 event will be held April 27th at the Frontiers of Flight Museum. We would like to count on your support as a
Sponsor for this critical fundraising event.

The event will host more than 250 attendees, including Withers parents and alumni, school board trustees, as well as
friends and family from surrounding neighborhoods. Your business will benefit from positive marketing exposure and our
Wither’s students will benefit from your generosity.

Please return the attached form. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at withersauction@gmail.com.

Thank you in advance for your support of Withers Elementary School. We truly could not do it without you!

Sincerely,

Withers Elementary Auction Team

Spring Auction exists to benefit the students of Harry C. Withers Elementary School and is a project of Dad’s Club and a
committee of dedicated parents. Federal Tax ID 75-6062156
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